
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are holding a Parent Information Workshop that 

will provide guidance on using the Mathletics 

resource to support your child with numeracy at 

home.  Please find below details of Parent 

Information Workshops relating to Mathletics.  The 

workshops will be facilitated in Omagh County 

Primary School and Holy Family Primary School on 

Thursday 24th January 2017.  Parents may attend 

either session. 

 

Details of the workshops are as follows: 

 

 Tuesday 24th January 2017 – 5.30pm – 

6.15pm 

Holy Family PS, Senior Site, Brookmount Road 

 

 Tuesday 24th January 2017 – 6.30pm – 

7.15pm 

Omagh County Primary School, Campsie Road 

http://uk.mathletics.com/


 


